State of New Hampshire
Public Employee Labor Relations Board

Auburn Education Association/NEA-New Hampshire
and
Auburn School District

Case No. E-0004-2
Decision No. 2024-169

Order
On August 23, 2024, the Auburn Education Association/NEA-New Hampshire withdrew

its petition in the above captioned case. Accordingly, the September 19, 2024 hearing is canceled

and this case is dismissed.

So ordered.
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